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Rask, Toni

From: Ramsey, Kevin
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2009 8:37 AM
To: linda.c.modica@mac.com
Subject: Question from 5/6/09 meeting w/NFS
Attachments: ML0916000540.doc

Ms. Modica: 
 
I apologize for the delay in responding to the question you asked during the meeting with Nuclear Fuel 
Services (NFS) on May 6, 2009.  You asked what corrective actions were taken and what lessons were 
learned from an event involving the loss of power to criticality detectors.  The event resulted in a violation that 
was cited in Inspection Report 70-143/2007-008 dated December 28, 2007 (ADAMS No. ML073620551).   
 
I discovered that NFS replied to the notice of violation in a letter dated January 25, 2008.  This letter was 
withheld from the public because it contained some sensitive information.  It is unclear why a redacted version 
of the letter wasn't released to the public, but I am trying to obtain a redacted version that I can share with you. 
I hope to have more information soon. 
 
In addition to your question, I have attached a letter I just issued to Ms. Barbara O'Neal regarding a question 
she asked at the same meeting.  I thought you might be interested in the information also. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Kevin M. Ramsey 
Senior Project Manager 
Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
U.S. NRC 
301‐492‐3123 
 
 


